Nursery Newsletter

Our topic will be Spiders. Children will be exploring a variety of media and materials to create
spiders and spider webs.

Rehearsals will begin after half term for the Christmas nativity.

Learning intentions
e Musical Movement.
e Sort spiders into groups.
e Explore a variety of media and materials.
e Shape, Oval Colour Black and Number 3
e Can you create a collage with your child so we can talk about their work at carpet time.

Information
Thank you for your donations of fruit and voluntary contributions towards the cost, without your
support we would not be able to offer this provision.

May | remind you we are a nut free setting, do not place items into your children's lunch box that
contain or may contain nuts. We have children who have a nut allergy, so it is vital for their well-
being that you check the packets please.

Have a lovely half term see you back to school on the 4th of November.

Dates for diary entries.

Half term 28th October return to school 4th November.

15th of November Children in need fancy dress.

22nd School Photographer.

23rd November coffee morning.

6th of December pre-school Mayfield main hall from 9am till 10.30.

20th of December Nursery nativity Christmas songs last day of term from 10am school will close
at Tpm.

Back to school on the 6th of January.

20th of January Inset day

Mrs Edwards Head of Pre-School and Nursery



